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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN   

 

FROM: Stephanie Barrett 

 

RE:  I-91 ROCKINGHAM BRIDGES 

 

DATE:  01/27/17 
 

 

The following is the anticipated schedule of the construction to take place on the I-91 

Rockingham Bridges #24S & 24N over the Williams River beginning January 30, 2017.  
 

Find updates/changes at: http://countonitinc.com/rockingham-vt-bridges-91/ 

 

   

The northbound travel lane only (right lane) and the northbound Exit 6 on-ramp 

remain closed until approximately 2/03/17.  Traffic needing to use the Exit 6 on-ramp 

will be detoured to Route 5 north to I-91 Exit 7 on-ramp.  

 

Please note that these dates are subject to change due to weather/road conditions.  I will 

update you as time approaches but know that if the conditions are favorable the closures 

will be in effect.   

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE:  A public meeting has been scheduled for 6:00pm on 

Wednesday, February 8, 2017 at the Bellows Falls Opera House.  This meeting will allow 

the general public to meet the team involved in the replacement of the bridges, learn 

about the construction plan and ask questions. 

 

We ask motorists to use extreme caution as the safety of the workers along with 

themselves is of the utmost importance. 

 

The Public Relations telephone number to call with any questions or concerns regarding 

this project is 802-862-6085 or 866-602-6868. 
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